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Upcoming events 

 
Wed 23rdñFri 25th Aug : Year 4 Excursion to Lake Ainsworth 

 
P & C Spring Fair Friday 1st September 

3pmñ6pm 
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Our Book Character Parade today was so much fun! The costumes were all brilliant. 
One of our favourite days of the year!  

We will include a full wrap-up in next weekõs newsletter. 
 

 
 
 
 

On Thursday our fabulous Debating Teams debated Nana Glen PS. 
This was the final debate in Round 1 of the Premier's Debating 
Challenge. Mrs Robertson and the adjudicator, Mrs Helen Huxley, 
were both extremely impressed with the improvement in both teams 
over the course of the competition, with both debates of a very 
high  standard. Unfortunately the Blue team was narrowly defeated, 
despite a very strong performance by all team members. Our Gold 
Team won their debate and are now waiting to see if we progress 
through to the next round. Well done to all our debaters!  

Debating News 

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/


 
 
 
 
The Carnival Book Fair will be running during this week. Below are the opening times; 

Book Fair Opening Times 

Wednesday 23/8- 8.20-8.40am, 1.15-1.40pm, 2.50-5.30pm 

Thursday 24/8- 8.20-8.40am, 1.15-1.40pm, 2.50-5pm 

Friday 25/8- 8.20-8.40am, 1.15-1.40pm, 2.50-3pm 

Cash and EFTPOS available for purchases. Every book purchase enters the Lucky Draw with a chance to win a book. 
All purchases contribute to a commission that allows for purchasing of new resources in GPS. 

Library News 

 
 
 

 
Our Support Unit students had a fantastic day celebrating Science Week last Wednesday! Thanks to the National 
Science Week organisation's grant we were able to provide informative and fun science activities to our students 
throughout the week.  
 
The students were very excited to see their ex classmates from Grafton High School who came over to help out as 
buddies. A big thank you to Linda Bloch at Grafton High School for organising this!  
 
We would like to thank our lovely community members for their contributions and a very BIG thank you to our local 
celebrity Mrs Lisa Hill - Head of Science at Grafton High School! Our students (and staff) were 'electrified' by her 
Van de Graaff generator! We all had a fabulous time learning science concepts and considering the ways in which our 
daily actions impact upon our FUTURE EARTH. 
 
On Friday, Year 6 students participated in a range of hands on science experiments led by Year 10 students from 
Grafton High School. This fun event was organised to coincide with Science Week and provided students with an 
opportunity to learn about science and get to meet some of the students that will be their peer support leaders next 
year in Year 7. The Year 6 students would also like to say a big thank you to Mrs Hill, Mr Strano and Miss Warren for 
a great introduction into High School science. 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Week 

 
 
 
 
Trash Free Tuesday commenced last week. The competition for the class that contributes the least amount of single 

use packaging to landfill is underway!  

Classes that have done particularly well so far are: 6KG, 3-4GT and 3-6MR. Well done - high five!  

Stay tuned for the announcement of individual prize winners and remember, there is an AMAZING PRIZE at the end 

of term.  

So, reduce your single use waste and write your name on your reusable containers!!! 

GoMAD!  

Trash Talk 



 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
My feature this week is just a òplugó for our P & C Spring Fair next Friday 1st September. Iõll see you 
there. 

Kind regards, 

Will Randall 

Principal 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal  


